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Appendix D: Normal range PSA discharge letter


Dear Patients Name

Further to your recent PSA blood test, I have seen your results and am pleased to say that the result is …… which is within the normal range. 

As you are aware this follow up was for a period of 5/10 years which has now been completed and we will be discharging you back to your GP who will continue to monitor your PSA results annually.

We would advise you to remain prostate aware and report any concerns which you may have to your GP. 

Please ensure you have your PSA checked annually. We will be happy to see you again in the future should the need arise.


Yours sincerely


ENTER CLINICAN DETAILS


Cc To patients GP
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